TO: Eco Systems
Brad Danches

FROM: Transportation Officer
NASA/JSC/White Sands Test Facility

SUBJECT: ECO System Positive Results

Several months ago NASA/JSC/WSTF was granted approval from GSA to install two
ECO systems in two GSA vehicles in hopes of improving gas consumption and
improving performance for the vehicles. After approximately 2 months of monitoring
fuel consumption in the two vehicles NASA has seen an improvement of approximately
2.9 miles per gallon for both vehicles, which will help in reducing WSTF’s future fuel
consumption. The vehicles that currently have the ECO systems installed in them are
high mileage vehicles that are used by our security forces. In addition, WSTF security
personnel have indicated a marked improvement in the vehicles performance which is
also a plus.

Pursuant, to an Executive Order mandating federal agencies to reduce fuel consumption,
this product appears to be an excellent tool for WSTF to meet the reduction requirements.
Therefore, as budgets allow WSTF plans on procuring more ECO systems for
implementation into NASA/WSTEF’s vehicle fleet.

Johnny Bernal



